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The North Vancouver City Library building will reopen
Tuesday, July 7 with limited, modified services and enhanced
safety protocols.

We are looking forward to welcoming our community back to the library, however, service at the

library will look different as we figure out new and safer ways of doing things. We are carefully

following the guidance from WorkSafeBC and public health officials. Protocols and signage will be in

place to promote physical distancing. 

The library will be operating on a “grab-and-go” model in our initial reopening, with a focus on access

to library materials. Customers will be able to use a limited number of public computers and Wi-Fi

stations. We ask that visitors limit their time in the library to facilitate increased cleaning of our public

spaces and to allow others access to the library. 

Parts of the library will remain closed for now and some in-person library services will be unavailable.

Most public seating has been temporarily removed to allow for physical distancing. 

Hours

Beginning July 7, the first hour of each day will be dedicated for seniors, first responders, healthcare

workers and self-identified vulnerable customers. 

Monday: 10 a.m. – 5 p.m.

Tuesday: 10 a.m. – 5 p.m.

Wednesday: 1 p.m. – 8 p.m.

Thursday: 1 p.m. – 8 p.m.
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Friday: 10 a.m. – 5 p.m.

Saturday: 10 a.m. – 5 p.m.

Sunday: Closed

Library Takeout service will continue for customers to enjoy contactless pickup of library materials.

Virtual programming continues on our website at nvcl.ca. Library staff are available to help and

answer questions via phone at 604-998-3450, email at info@nvcl.ca, or our online chat service. 

For more information on City Library’s response to COVID-19 and updates on available services,

please visit nvcl.ca/covid19. For the latest updates, please follow our Twitter account at

@NorthVanCityLib or sign up for our e-news alerts.
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